
Banco de la República (the Central Bank of Colombia) hereby
informs that the upcoming monthly meeting of its Board of
Directors will take place on 30 March 2023
The meeting had been scheduled for March 31; however, the Minister of Finance and Public Credit must attend
an international engagement on that date.

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Banco de la República that was initially scheduled for Friday, March 31
has been moved ahead one day and will be held next Thursday, March 30.

This rescheduling is made at the request of the Minister of Finance and Public Credit, José Antonio Ocampo,
because he will be attending the special session on tax cooperation in the Committee on Economic and Social
Affairs of the United Nations (UN), in New York (USA) on 31 March 2023.

On Thursday, March 30, the meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. 
Monetary policy decisions will be made at this Board of Directors meeting.
The press conference will be held on March 30 at 1:00 p.m.

Additionally, the silence period will be from March 24 to 30, and the Minutes of the Board’s meeting will be
posted on the Central Bank’s website on Monday, April 3.

Vimeo: https://vimeo.com/banrep
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/user/BancoRepublica
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BancoRepublica/live
Twitter: https://www.twitter.com/bancorepublica
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